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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I want to give you another monthly update in behalf of the Ad hoc Committee to let you know our 

progress. After meeting weekly via zoom, we had an in person meeting together for about six hours this 

past Sunday after service. We covered a lot of ground work, specifically we were able to successfully 

create a new vision and mission statements. 

 

We are now tackling the basic structure of our community which includes the role of the pastor, specific 

roles, council, etc. We are gaining momentum as a group together and have been enjoying are discussions 

thus far. Therefore, we will continue our weekly zoom meetings and plan to meet in person again in 

September. 

 

Originally we wanted to share a proposal from our shared discussions on the BFC Charter by the end of 

August with you all, but we do need more time to discuss and gather information to make the necessary 

adjustments. Hopefully, we will be able to present our proposal by mid or end of September. 

 

Thank you for your patience! 

 

~Pastor Mika 


